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October 5, 2022


NOTICE OF CANCELLATION
RFA 202207122 
Catalyst Funds for Residential Substance Use Disorder Treatment 
Grant Funding Opportunity


This notice is in regard to the subject Request for Applications (RFA), issued by the State of Maine Department of Health and Human Services for Procurement of Catalyst Funds for Residential Substance Use Disorder Treatment Grant Funding Opportunity.   

The Department has decided to cancel the RFA and anticipates reissuance of a new RFA which redefines the population to be served and further outlines the allowable use of funds.
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